
 

Working Together For Excellence 

NEWSLETTER 

11th March 2022 
 
In our celebration assembly this morning the following children were congratulated 
and presented with certificates: 
 

 
 STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
 

Kestrels  Hallie, for her all round positive attitude towards school. 

Ravens Darcey, for demonstrating a much more mature attitude in 
all aspects of her learning and reaping the rewards as a 
result. 

Robins Grace, for a sensible, hardworking attitude to returning 
from absence. 

Falcons Lacey, for making great progress in English and Maths 
due to a more mature attitude to learning. 

 
 

SUPERSTAR LEARNER OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 

Kestrels  Frankie, for amazing improvement in PE.  Frankie has 
great control and balance now after weeks of trying hard. 

Ravens Gracie, for creating a delightful piece of work on the 
Ancient Egyptian Pharaoh Tutankhamun by using her 
excellent research and presentation skills. 

Robins Ethan, for excellent effort in English, using punctuation 

and vocabulary carefully. 

Falcons Riley, for achieving what he is capable of when he 

concentrates properly! 

 
Enjoy and Achieve – Aiming High 
 
This week our Year 3/4 pupils in Ravens class have learned how to ‘Walk like an 

Egyptian’ in dance as part of their PE project.  Mr Smith would like to remind the 

children about the current Numbots and Times Tables Rock Stars challenges which 

will finish on Friday 18th March. 

Robins class have had great fun in their practical science lesson this week 

separating solids from liquids.  
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World Book Day – 3rd March 2022 
 

It was wonderful to see the children dressing up as their favourite characters last week.  
The pupils all took part in a book quiz in the hall hosted by Mrs Madden. 
 
School Council – The WWF 

 
Well done to the school council for their fundraising efforts by organising the ‘Wear 
your own clothes to school day’ on the 18th of February.  £50.00 was raised for their 
chosen charity The World Wildlife Fund. 
 
Parents Evening   

 
Following on from the success of last terms telephone appointments and guidance 
from the Teachers Unions, we have decided to hold our parents evening appointments 
for this term via telephone again.  They will be held week commencing 28th March 
2022, more details to follow next week. 

 

COVID-19 Update 

Although there is no longer a legal requirement for people with coronavirus (COVID-

19) infection to self-isolate, if you have any of the main symptoms of COVID-19 or 

a positive test result, the public health advice is to stay at home and avoid contact 

with other people. If you have any of the three main symptoms you should order a 

PCR test. You are advised to stay at home and avoid contact with other people 

while you are waiting for the test result.  

Children and young people with COVID-19 should not attend their education setting 

while they are infectious. They should take an LFD test from 5 days after their 

symptoms started followed by another one the next day. If both these tests results 

are negative, they should return to their educational setting if they normally att end 

one, as long as they feel well enough to do so and do not have a temperature. If 

your day 5 LFD test result is positive, you can continue taking LFD tests until you 

receive 2 consecutive negative test results. 

Value of the Month 

All schools are expected to teach children about the fundamental British values of: 

 Democracy 
 The Rule of Law 
 Individual Liberty 
 Mutual Respect and tolerance of those with different faiths and beliefs 

 
We also teach them that values are principles that guide our thinking and behaviour, and 

we focus on a different value each month. 

During March, we are focusing on Forgiveness.  

 


